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Portland is a progressive city. Let's act like one and provide actual housing for the people who need
it. For decades Portland has been an innovative city with great ideas. This proposal to change zoning
is a bad idea. Providing space for people to pitch a tent is the easy way out and ultimately will only
hurt the city and region. Please do not make this change. Please, let's put our money where our
hearts are and build housing for those that need it! Let's act like Portlanders!
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